LT e

)6,
o v
STAE

' %;4/_.(

I would like to close out our staff appreciation week by saying thank
you for your hard work. We have over 400 of our employees who
continue to work the front lines in supporting our campus community
as well as those of you who are continuing the great work by
telecommuting.

We continue to face new challenges with a positive outlook, and jump
into new responsibilities with a can-do attitude. Each of you truly
embody our tagline of With U - For U with a service-oriented
approach—thank you!

| look forward to our town hall next week where | will get to see many
of your faces on Zoom.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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